National Indigenous Australians Agency

CHARLES PERKINS HOUSE
16 BOWES PLACE
WODEN

Reference: EC23-001927

Dr Patrick Hodder
Committee Secretary
Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee

Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Hodder

I am writing to provide correction to evidence given by the National Indigenous Australians
Agency (NIAA) at the Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee’s
Supplementary Budget Estimates hearing on Friday 27 October 2023.

In response to Senator Roberts question around money spent by the Agency in relation to any
proposed treaty, Dr Simon Gordon, Acting Group Manager, Empowerment and Recognition,
stated as at 30 September 2023, $607,000.66 had been spent towards work on understanding

treaty and truth-telling processes underway in states and territories and internationally.

Dr Gordon would like to correct that the amount to $607,066.

Yours sincerely

AMEET JAMBLE
Branch Manager
Office of the CEO Branch

30 November 2023
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